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CONTACT INFORMATION 

www.stanleyprimaryschool.com 

 

  

The Office is open 8.30am-4.30pm 

admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk 

 

6/2/24 – Internet Safety Day 

 

8/2/24 – Chinese New Year 

Dinner Day (Please book via 

ParentPay by 2/2/24) 

 

9/2/24 – 19/2/24 – Half Term 
(School closes 3.15pm 9/2/24 and 

reopens 8.35am 19/2/24) 

   

HAPPY NEW YEAR – A MESSAGE 

FROM MRS MURPHY! 
I hope you had a lovely Christmas and very best wishes for the 

New Year.  The children have settled back into school really 

well.  We have a busy term ahead, so please keep checking 

our weekly newsletter updates.   

 

If you have not downloaded our Arbor app yet, please do so as 

we are hoping to streamline communications over this year to 

Arbor. If you need a login, please contact the office via email. 

 

Please remember school starts at 8.45am and doors do close 

promptly so that the teaching day can begin.  It is really 

difficult for the children to walk into their classes when they are 

late as they have missed the introduction to their activities.  If 

you need any support please do not hesitate to get in touch.   

 

We have Michelle from School Home Support working with us 

for part of the week to support families with school attendance 

- she would be more than happy to help. 

 

GREEN HOUSE TEAM – PJ DAY 
The green house team in the juniors have won last term's house 

point competition.  The House Captains have chosen to wear 

pyjamas for school on Friday 19th January.  Therefore, if your 

child is in the green team in Y3, Y4, Y5 or Y6 they are welcome 

to come to school in their pyjamas if they wish to. 

 

PE DAYS 
UPDATED PE DAYS FOR JANUARY 2024: 

 

• Reception: Wednesday 

• Year 1: Tuesday & Wednesday 

• Year 2: Tuesday & Thursday 

• Year 3: Monday & Thursday 

• Year 4: Monday & Thursday 

• Year 5: Tuesday & Wednesday 

• Year 6: Wednesday & Friday 

 

 

 

 

Please continue reading…… 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk


CHINESE NEW YEAR DINNER 
On Thursday 8th February, it will be Chinese New Year Dinner. If your child normally has a packed lunch and 

would like a dinner, please book this via Parent Pay. Please ensure all bookings are made by 2nd February. 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to provide 

emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic abuse, where 

there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) 

before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the child’s 

circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 


